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This is nothing but a voter suppression tactic and you know it. Oregon mail-in voting 

has worked flawlessly for decades with only a minuscule amount of issues. We have 

proven over time that we don't abuse our mail-in system. Doing away with it would 

cost our counties more money and get in the way of our citizens' ability to vote. The 

Supreme Court found that Oregon vote by mail was in fact the gold standard: “Both 

the rulings from the District Court and the Ninth Circuit got it right: Oregon’s vote by 

mail system is the gold standard with no widespread voter fraud to speak of.” (The 

lawsuit claimed – without providing any evidence – that Oregon voters have been 

disenfranchised by “voting anomalies.” The bulk of the suit rested on “2,000 Mules,” a 

2022 film from far-right commentator Dinesh D’Souza.) Stop wasting taxpayers 

money.  


